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Hello all! 

I want to first say God has been so good to our family! Thank you all for your prayers and support! I praise God for all the  

opportunities He has given our family to serve! The tent ministry is coming together and we just 

about have everything we need. We had the trailer wrapped , we had 2 generators donated, a few 

sledge hammers, many chairs, and we’ve had a brother offer to make us a pulpit. We had a camper 

that we had purchased from the Outreach that we were making payments on, but God changed that.  

Missionary Matthew Huntington has come on board with us to help with our church plants. As we 

plant churches, he will start working the area and fill the pulpit until we can get the pastor that will 

take the church, moved and settled to the area. He will also help with repairs as he is able to. He was very instrumental in 

helping us with our plant in Colorado. Brother Huntington was selling his home and he didn’t have a place to stay once they 

sold it. Brother Bryan and I talked, and we believed it was God’s will to give the camper to him, to have something to live in 

and something to stay in as he is helping these churches to get going. Everything that was given to the camper was applied to 

the tent ministry.  So, now we are praying again about a motorized RV that would pull the tent. Nothing huge, but something 

that would sleep 5-7. 

At the end of August leading into September, we were in Missouri at the tent meeting for Pastor   

Brian Andrews. What a great meeting is was! Amy’s parents and grandmother was able to be with us 

and sang as well.  While we were there, we booked six more meetings for next year! What a blessing 

it has been to meet many great pastors, and their congregations too!  

We have been honored to be in 14 meetings in the last two months. Some 

ladies meetings, some missions and some camp meetings, revivals and jubilees. What a blessing it 

has been to watch God move in the hearts of the people. While we were at a meeting in Missouri 

with Pastor Robert Randolph, we were singing “But Jesus Did,” and a girl came and got saved!  We’ve 

been in Missouri, Kentucky, North Carolina, Tennessee and Georgia the last couple months. One 

thing I have noticed, most of the meetings where it is usually many churches coming together, it has not been like that. It has 

mostly been the core of the churches and the singers/preachers asked to come. The preaching has been very personal, very 

direct and to the heart of the church.  If you have been in these meetings, you know exactly what I 

mean. I believe God is trying to call his people back, to wake up, to get faithful in His service. Oh, all 

that God has done for me, how could I not give me all to Him? Time is quickly running out! Let us 

faithfully serve Him in these last days we are living! 

If you do not support the Ron Middleton Missions Outreach, please pray about supporting our      

mission to plant churches, train Christians and win the lost for Christ! We Support 109 Church plants, 114 Missionaries,  3 or-

phanages, 2 foreign colleges, 1 girls home and 1 evangelist. We do everything we can for the cause of Christ and we could use 

your help to do more! Thank you, again for your faithful support and prayers for our family! 

In His service, The Brown Family 

“”Pray ye therefore the Lord of the harvest, that he will send forth labourers into his harvest.”    Matthew 9:38  
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